
AN INTERACTIVE SESSION- SATURDAY CLUB GLOBAL TRUST 

REPRESENTATIVES AND D.B.A.R., S.S.G.M.C.E. FACULTY MEMBERS 

A very feasible, realistic achievable and 

constructive entrepreneurial input was 

received from the representatives of 

Saturday Club Global Trust on twenty 

sixth of August 2019. The interaction 

got initiated through the perennially 

supportive person and well wisher of 

the department Mr. Subhash Gore, 

Regional Secretary, Akola Region, 

SCGT.  

The session began with a warm formal 

floral welcome of Mr. Ashok Dugade, 

Chairman and Managing Trustee, SCGT, 

Mumbai and Retired Executive Director 

of Bank of Maharashtra and Indian 

Overseas Bank. Further the same kind of 

welcome was extended to Mr. Vishwas 

Khairnar, Regional Secretary, SCGT, 

Navi Mumbai and Founder, Corporate 

Gifting Company and Mr. Subhash Gore 

by Dr. H. M. Jha “Bidyarthi”, Professor 

and Head, Department of Business 

Administration and Research, SSGMCE.                                                                                 

Mr. Ashok Dugade emphasized the need to focus on Entrepreneurship Development through 

various aspects. Manufacturing was cited as the best possible career avenue for the young MBA 

aspirants. He also assured the future support in the form of product fairs which will provide real 

time experience to students. Parishkriti was thought to be the proper space in this context.  

Mr. Vishwas Khairnar assured for the arrangement of a couple of guest talks and interactive 

sessions by SCGT entrepreneurs with students. He felt that this will act as a catalyst for 

entrepreneurial minds of the department. 

Mr. Subhash Gore sought for the consistent touch and link between SCGT and department based 

on the already signed MoU (Memorandum of Understanding) during Industry- Institute Meet. 

Dr. H. M. Jha “Bidyarthi” illustrated what has been done so far and how further entrepreneurial 

activities can be organized. All the faculty members were part of interaction and got satisfied 

their queries. The session concluded with the guests’ participation in daily prayer with students.  


